
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (June 11, 2021) – Port Authority of Allegheny County 
plans to reopen the Silver Line – Library for regular service on Monday, June 14. 
 
The light rail line has been closed since June 5 while crews replaced utility poles 
and overhead wiring. 
 
Light rail service is expected to be available by Sunday evening, however shuttle 
buses will continue to operate between Washington Junction and Library Station.  
 
Regularly scheduled light rail service is expected to begin on Monday morning. 
 
For questions about service, please contact Port Authority Customer Service by 
calling 412-442-2000, on Twitter @pghtransitcare or via chat at 
www.portauthority.org. 
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